GENERAL OFFICE
PO BOX 488 COLUMBUS NEBRASKA 686010400
TEL&PN(wuitdozoselasut

NLS8400274

November 19, 1984

Reba M. Diggs

Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ms. Diggs:

By your letter dated November 6, 1984, you requested an additional 56,800
to complete the fees for our Aprii 27, 1983, application for a Technical
Specification change. This change was approved as Amendment No. 87.
Enclosed is a check for $6,800 to cover this request.

Sincerely,
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NOTE TO:
FROM:
SUBJECT:

November 26, 1984

Jim McKnight, Document Control Desk, Room 016
License Fee Management Branch, ADM

PROCESSING LETTERS WITH CHECKS RECEIVF: NIRECTLY BY
THE LICENSE FEE MANAGEMENT BRANCH

Please process the enclosed letter under the applicable docket and
give the following distribution under code MOO8:

Original of 1tr to Regulatory Docket File
Action Cy w/check to W. 0. Miller, LFMB (AR2015)
3 cys to applicable Branch of DL

1 to LPDR
1 to PDR
I am retaining the check and the following information is for your
records.
Check No.: 11-N731
Amount : $6,800
Date: 11-16-84
Ltr. Date: 11-19-84
Applicant: Nebraska Public Power District
Docket No: 50-298
Plant: Cooper
Thanks for your cooperation, "

Enclosure:
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0ffice of Administration




